From:
 Ewan Campbell

 Sent:
 03 June 2024 18:02

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Applications ref. 2024/1078/P and 2024/1186/L, Hampstead Police Station'



Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG







From: colin nahon
Sent: 31 May 2024 15:06

To: Ewan Campbell Subject: Fwd: Applications ref. 2024/1078/P and 2024/1186/L, Hampstead Police Station'



Dear Sirs

Re: Applications ref. 2024/1078/P and 2024/1186/L, Hampstead Police Station'

I have worked in Hampstead for many years and write in support of the above application for the proposed redevelopment of the former Hampstead Police Station and Magistrate's Court building.

I wholeheartedly support the proposed redevelopment which will create of mixed-use scheme that includes a blend of commercial office space, a private medical provider, and private residential apartments.

I am firmly of the opinion that all of these facilities will be of significant benefit to those who live or work in Hampstead.

Yours sincerely

Colin Nahon